
 

 

Current Drug Testing policy: 

Alcohol and Drugs Policy 

Blount County Government has the responsibility to maintain a safe and efficient working 

environment. Employees who use drugs or who work while under the influence of drugs or 

alcohol presents a safety hazard to themselves and fellow employees. Moreover, the use of drugs 

and alcohol by employees limits their ability to perform their work with the highest amount of 

efficiency. The purpose of this policy is to ensure employees the right to work in a drug and 

alcohol free environment. Blount County Government will make an ongoing effort to maintain a 

drug free workplace.  Employees are prohibited from being under the influence of drugs or 

alcohol, while on duty or on County property. Employees may not possess, sell, solicit, or 

receive illegal drugs or alcohol while on duty or on County property. The violation of this policy 

is grounds for immediate discharge. 

 

The County reserves the right to require employees, while on duty or while on County property, 

to agree to inspections of all County property at any time. Searches of individual or personal 

property may be conducted as authorized by law. If an employee withholds consent to such an 

inspection, the County may discipline the employee, up to and including discharge. 

 

The County reserves the right to conduct drug/alcohol testing in the following situations: 

 

 An applicant for employment 

 Where an employee has been involved in an accident on the job that resulted in, or could 

have resulted in, substantial injury to person or property 

 Reasonable suspicion 

 

If an employee tests positive for the use of drugs or alcohol, a confirmatory test will be given. If 

the employee also tests positive on the confirmatory test, the County may discipline the 

employee, up to and including discharge. If an employee refuses to submit to a drug test when 

requested, the County may discipline the employee up to and including discharge. 

 

Certain employees are subject to federally required DOT drug and alcohol testing. For those 

employees, compliance with the federally mandated testing program is a condition of 

employment. 

 

This policy is for the benefit of all employees and cooperation with the policy is required. We 

believe the policy is necessary to ensure a safe and secure working environment for everyone at 

Blount County. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Proposed update to include drug testing for all new hires.  HR Department will document 

the procedure for the drug testing and keep it on file in the department. 

 
 

Applicant Drug Testing Policy 

All candidates who have received an offer of employment from Blount County will be required 

to undergo testing for commonly abused controlled substances in accordance with this policy. 

 

Candidates must advise the testing lab of all prescription drugs taken in the past month before the 

test and be prepared to show proof of such prescriptions to testing lab personnel. 

 

Candidates who refuse to submit to a drug test or who fail to show up for a drug test will no 

longer be considered for employment. 

 

All records containing test results will be kept in medical files that are maintained separately 

from Blount County personnel files. 


